
 
Highbury Primary School & Nursery 

Valued as Individuals, Inspired and Nurtured as Learners’ 
 

Is your child starting school in  
September 2024? 

 

You are warmly invited to attend our Open Day Sessions to look around 
our lovely school and meet with Leadership Team and Teachers.                 

Dates and times are as follows. 

 
Tuesday 3rd October 2023 10am - 11am 

 
Tuesday 17th October 2023 10am - 11am 

 
Wednesday 1st November 2023 2pm - 3pm 

 
Thursday 9th November 2023 5:30pm - 6:30pm 

 
Thursday 4th January 2024 10am - 11am 

These dates are a drop in and there is no need to book ahead 
For any more info contact our Admin Office 023 9237 5404 

admin@highbury-prim.portsmouth.sch.uk 
www.highburyprimary.org 

    
 


